
        

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          

 

   

 
NEWS LETTER   -   MARCH 2003 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Many thanks to the members who attended our AGM, and especially to those members who 

helped with the catering. As previously mentioned, the outcome of decisions made at the AGM is 

ultimately for your benefit. The Committee members are unchanged and for those of you that 

need to ever contact a Committee member, please remember that all contact details are on the 

Notice Board. 

 

SHOW INFORMATION: 
There is an Open Show  next Sunday, 6th April at Goldfields – TKC – details are: 
Entries from 07h30 

OBEDIENCE :  [Judging commences at 08h00]     - R10.00 per entry 

AGILITY :  [Judging commences at 08h30]  - R15.00 per entry  

CARTING :  [Judging commences at 09h00]  - R10.00 per entry 

JUMPING :  [Judging commences at 10H00]  - R15,00 per entry 

CANINE GOOD CITIZEN  :  [After the Novice Test]  - R25.00 per entry 

 

Jolly Dog School received excellent results at the last Championship held at Goldfields. 

Congratulations to all of you! We also have our first Obedience C-Test entrant that we have had 

for sometime – good luck to Laslo and Jenny Miles. 

  

  SNIPPETS: 
• Shirley Tebbutt recently had surgery and we wish 

her a speedy recovery. 

• Our Chairman, Peter Bekker recently entered (and 

completed) the Argus Cycle race.  He assures me 

that his bike does only has two wheels and no motor 

attached!  

• The JDS Video of 2002 is almost complete. We are 

copying on order so please contact me should you 

wish to buy a copy.  

• We are in the process of getting our very own JDS 

Web page – watch this space for details. 

 

 

Until the next ‘news letter’……….sit, heel, stay and more 

importantly, have fun!! 

 

 

“The Jolly Team” 

 

 


